Tina Inzerilla

From:

Don Carlson

Sent:

Thursday, September 28, 2017 12:30 PM

To:

Diane Brady Tina Inzerilla

Cc: Subject:

RE: library funding

Diane:

It is time to celebrate; Per our discussion in the cafeteria in the cafeteria. I talked to Tina in person to deliver the news © a few minutes ago.

Thanks for all your great support on this Diane.

Don Carlson

From: Diane Brady

Sent: Tuesday, September 26, 2017 2:59 PM **To:** Don Carlson documents-accollege.edu

Subject: library funding

Don, the Executive team today agreed to allocate \$300,000 per year from Measure A to the library for materials.

Diane Brady

Vice President, Administrative Services

Las Positas College 3000 Campus Hill Drive Livermore, CA 94551

(925) 424-1630

dbrady@laspositascollege.edu